
New Inn, Burbage

Granting of Licenses

Marlborough, County Petty Sessions, 25th August.  Present: Challoner Smith, Esq.,; the Revs. J Hawkins,
G. A. Goddard, and Captain Seymour. 

This being the General Annual Licensing Meeting for the Marlborough Division, the whole of the licenses 
were granted, except to the New Inn, Burbage, kept by Francis Cox, which stands suspended for a 
fortnight, in consequence of some irregular and drunken conduct permitted by Cox, the landlord, on the 
night of the 21st August.  

No application was made for the renewal of the license to the King’s Arms, at Burbage.  

Robert Watts, of Axford, parish of Ramsbury, applied for a spirit license to be granted to his house (beer-
house);  Mr Holloway, solicitor, of Pewsey, appeared for the applicant.  Application refused.

Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 1 September 1860
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